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Ref.: SGL-2016/004
16th May 2016

Dear Friends of Seagull Scholarship,

We are pleased to inform you that Guizhou has been chosen as the destination
by Seagull Scholarship this year and the visit is scheduled for 28/10 to 02/11/2016
(Friday — Wednesday). The advance notice serves to allow sufficient time for you to
make necessary arrangements in respect of your work, holidays, passage back to Hong
Kong, medical appointments etc. Please also be kindly reminded of the following :

1. Selection of students is now computerized. You may visit the Seagull Scholarship
website at http://www.seagulls-scholarship.com, click on “Choose student” and log
in with your registered email address and your mobile telephone number as
password. Should any of the following occur, please contact our office for an
information update form and return the completed form to Ms Esther Chan by fax
at 2521 6138 or by email at general@seagullscholarship.org before 31 May 2016
(Tuesday) such that our office could update the login information to facilitate you

choosing student(s) to sponsor on the Seagull Scholarship website in_the
second half of September : -

1.1 there are changes to registered information;

1.2 you have forgotten your password; or

1.3 you have not previously provided Seagull Scholarship with your email
address and mobile telephone number.

2. If you wish to update your photo in the visit publication, please send a recent
passport-size photo to our office (of 1.5” x 2” with a white background). Soft
copies of at least 300dpi or in jpeg format with a size of at least 1 MB are also
welcome.

Yours faithfully,
Executive Committee of HK Seagull Scholarship Limited



